From: James Slagowski [mailto:James.Slagowski@bankaf.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 12:58 PM

To: Comments

Cc: Bill Swadley

Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35

A special assessment on small community banks that have not contributed to the banking crisis, and
that have received no TARP funds, is a bad idea. The burden of "too big to fail" should not be borne by
community banks.
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